
PLANNING COMMISSION 
ATTACHMENT C 

 
Acknowledgment of the Continuance Request 



1

Mina Morgan

From: Beau Cooper <bcooper@unitedeng.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 9:45 AM
To: Mina Morgan
Subject: Re: PLAN22-00011 - Continuance 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning Mina, 
Yes, we understand that this agenda item will be continued until the October 9th PC.  Please send me the draft COAs 
whenever you have them completed, so we can review. 

Thanks for all your help on this item. 

Beau D. Cooper 
Office – (909) 466-9240 x203 
Mobile – (909) 292-6677 

From: Mina Morgan <mmorgan@victorvilleca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 5:10 PM 
To: Beau Cooper <bcooper@unitedeng.com> 
Subject: PLAN22-00011 - Continuance  

Good afternoon Beau,  

I hope this email finds you well. 

As previously discussed, we need to continue your item to the October 9th Planning Commission hearing due to issues 
encountered during the CEQA circulation process, which requires a 30-day review period. I understand this may be 
inconvenient, and I’m here to assist with any questions or concerns. While this request is unfortunate, we are looking for 
your concurrence with this request to be presented to the Planning Commission at the September 11th Planning 
Commission meeting. Thank you for your understanding and patience and I look forward to hearing from you. 

Best regards, 
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